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Annalea Watkins

From: Licensing <licensing@nclbgc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 8:09 AM

To: Ruth Crisp

Subject: RE: Continued Ed.

EXTERNAL EMAIL - Use caution when responding, clicking, and/or downloading attachments.  

Yes the classes will be available again after January 1st and you will have until March 1st to renew the license before they 

will go invalid.  A $10 per month late fee is assessed for each month the renewal is late. 
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From: Ruth Crisp <ruth@gosunpro.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:41 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@nclbgc.org> 

Subject: Continued Ed. 

 

Good morning.  Our licensee is trying to schedule classes for CE’s but there are not any classes in December.  What does 

that mean for our licenses expiring 12/31, is there a grace?  

 
I hope all is well 

THANK YOU, 
Ruth Crisp, License Administrator 

 

     
Direct: 985.882.1408 / Office: 866.450.1012 / Fax: 866.450.1012  

“We are in the business to improve lives.  We do this through service to each other and our communities.”  

 


